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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
Purple Wave was able to inspect all of the surplus property to be disposed of on 6-12-
2025.  Currently, it is being processed, and they have indicated they will send me an e-mail
link to the listing once it is live and posted.  I intend to forward that link to the board and the
employees of the district once it goes live.  I’ll inform you again once the auction has closed
and report back the revenue generated by the sale.
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Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
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